
 

You are invited to join us for our  

Teddy Bears Picnic 
Monday 14th July, 2-3pm  

at Abbey Village Primary School  
for stories, activities, singing, picnic & Reception/school tour 

 

Open Afternoon for 2-4 year olds 

Please email: bursar@abbeyvillage.lancs.sch.uk to book your place and bring your favourite teddy bear along too! 
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